Press Release:

After fifty seven years of continuous service to the community by providing a home for our most troubled kids,
El Pueblo Boys and Girls Ranch has been informed by State Officials that an order of suspension of its license
is being implemented. The Board of Directors and the management of El Pueblo look forward to cooperating
with the State Officials to resolve any concerns and to resuming our service to the community and to children in
need.
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